
R’Club Child Care, Inc. Training Department Presents 

“Are you a Summer Fun or a Summer Bum?**” 

 MaryGrace Califano, has been a  Behavior 

Specialist with R’Club since 2016. She works 

closely with staff to provide training and 

guidance when working with children and 

families who may need additional support. 

Prior to joining the R’Club training team, 

MaryGrace worked as a school-age educa-

tor in New York. She holds a BA in theatre, a NYS School-Age 

Care Credential, and was a NYS Level 2  Credentialed Profession-

al Development Specialist Trainer. MaryGrace has worked in the 

childcare field since 2002. She has trained at the NYS Network 

for Youth Success annual conference and was an endorser for 

After School Accreditation in New York. MaryGrace trains in  

various areas that support best practice and quality childcare, 

but specializes in recognizing and reporting child abuse and ne-

glect, understanding challenging behavior, using positive guid-

ance, and self-awareness when interacting with others. 

Summer programming is not a time for rest and relaxation, but it can be a time for taking pride in giving  
the children in your care the best summer ever! 

 
To quote the Alice Cooper classic, “No more pencils, no more books… School’s out for summer”!  This is a time when children 
rejoice in the two full months of freedom that lay before them.  However, parents still need to work and many children find 
themselves enrolled in a summer program for most of that time.  So how can we, as childcare professionals, engage the children 
in our programs so that they look forward to coming each day, even though they might rather be at home?  Come to this work-
shop to learn (and create) some new activities you can do, so that you will be known as the “Summer Fun” instead of a “Summer 
Bum”.   
**This workshop is highly interactive, so please dress comfortably so you can actively participate and make new friends! 

When: Friday - March 16, 2018  

Where: R’Club Main Office 

4140 49th Street No. - St. Petersburg, Florida 33709 

Time : 10:00 AM - 12:00 Noon 

Cost:  $15.00  

Space Is Limited  

To RSVP or for more Information Please Contact  

Katie Yeates @ 578-5437 ext 2951 - kyeates@rclub.net  

 Marshall Lester, Jr., Training          

Resource Coordinator has been      

employed with R’Club since 1996.      

Marshall welcomes new staff to the   

agency and provides orientation, 

training, support and technical        

assistance to new Child Development   

Specialists. Marshall also provides training on customer  

service, preventing sexual harassment in the workplace, and 

other workplace issues for all agency staff. Marshall is     

involved in training child care workers throughout the    

community and has presented at the Florida After School 

Alliance Conference and the annual School Age Summer’s 

Coming Conference in Pinellas County. He is a Board     

member of COQEBS (Concerned Organization for Quality 

Education of Black Students) and, prior to joining the R’Club 

team, Marshall worked for Pinellas County schools for 16 

years as a Health and Physical Education teacher. 

 

Training Documentation Provided  

Meet Our Trainers  

    Dress Comfortably         Www.rclub.net 

 
Payment will 

be accepted at 

the door.    

Checks     

(made payable 

to R’Club Child 

Care, Inc.)  

Money Order 

Credit Card 

(MasterCard & 

Visa accepted)  


